
  

Volunteers needed for an online survey (and an optional online focus group) to explore the 

recess and lunchtime activity choices of girls in their first year of secondary school. To participate 

in this study, you will need to identify as a girl and be in your first year of secondary school in 

South Australia. This may mean that in 2022 you are in either year 7 or 8 depending on what 

your last year of primary school was in 2021 (either year 6 or 7). You will need your 

parent/guardian’s permission before participating. To access the online survey (which includes 

the permission forms), scan the QR code on the flyer or click on the following link: 

https://qualtrics.flinders.edu.au/jfe/form/SV_2itXGG0rtohoCyO. 
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